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Good afternoon
 
I would like to submit my objection to the proposed introduction of night time flights in Dublin
airport contrary to the terms of the planning permission for runway 2
 

The 2nd runway is in effect doubling the capacity of the airport
 
The additional night flights are not required to service the existing capacity and potential
growth in that sector
 
 
I believe the night flights are attempt by Dublin Airport to boost their revenue in new
markets
 
This is not want the planning permission was given for.
 
 
I believe night time flights will adversely affect mine and my family’s quality of life
 
In particular my wife has MS and suffers extreme fatigue, any disruptions to her sleep
patterns will greatly impact on her quality of life
 
 
Regards

 Drynam Close
Hall




